
 

 

                                    

 

 

YONEX BELGIAN JUNIOR BADMINTON INTERNATIONAL 
22 – 24 September 2023 

 

Organizer Ligue Francophone Belge de Badminton asbl 
Bld de France 9A 
B-1420    BRAINE-L’ALLEUD    BELGIUM 
Phone: +32 492 11 96 29 (between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm) 

   e-mail: quiniet.marc@gmail.com mobile +32 478 68 92 60 

Website: www.yonexbelgianjunior.be 

Venue Salle La Préalle 
Rue Emile Muraille, 158 
B-4040 HERSTAL BELGIUM 
 

Accommodation Globales Post Hotel 
Rue Hurbise 160 
B-4040 HERSTAL BELGIUM 
www.bestwestern.be 

Dear Member Associations, 

We have the pleasure to invite your umpires to the 20th edition of the YONEX Belgian Junior 

International, part of the Badminton Europe Junior Circuit. The tournament will be staged 

at Salle La Préalle in Herstal between September 22nd and September 24th 2023. 

The current invitation is on the following terms: 

The organisers will provide for your umpire accommodation (as from Thursday evening 

21st) and meals. Local transport from Brussels Airport and the railway station of Liège is 

free of charge. Travel costs must be met by the umpire or by his/her Association. Your 

umpire should be prepared to share a room with another colleague from other countries 

where necessary. 

 

Please, let us know as soon as possible if you will send umpires to our tournament, but not 

later than August 10th. The name and travel details of your umpire should be sent to the 

above-mentioned e-mail address as soon as they are available. Your umpire should arrive 

in Liège on the 21st of September so that he/she can attend the umpires´ briefing at 21:00. 

 

The organizer and the Royal Belgian Badminton Federation are not liable for any costs 

incurred by third persons because of a cancellation of a tournament.  

Should the event be cancelled with short notice and beyond the control of both the 

organizer and the hosting Member, neither of them will be liable for any costs related to 

travelling by umpires for this event.  

It is strongly recommended that all umpires book flight tickets with a cancellation 

insurance.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Royal Belgian Badminton Federation 

Technical Officials Committee 

 

Marc Quiniet 
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http://www.yonexbelgianjunior.be/
http://www.galahotels.com/en/Hotel/belgium_25/liege_1429/best_western_post_hotel_and_wellness_248600?gclid=CPDltNKQq9QCFUk6GwodS_kBTw

